
Ms. Vallarelli’s February Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Month one of 2025 is in the books and month 
two is on its way!  We cannot believe that we are 
in the second half of the school year! The next few 
months will be focused on a lot of name writing, 
number, letters, and fun themes.  Hopefully 
Punxsutawney Phil will give us some good news of 
warmer weather in our near future! 

Here’s a glimpse of our January highlights: 

Grandparents/VIP Day: We had so much fun 
celebrating with everyone’s grandparents and 
special person.  We hope that this day will be 
cherished and remembered always. 

Arctic theme: We spent SO much time talking 
about the Arctic. We learned a couple of big 
vocabulary words (like camouflage), different 
types of animals live in the arctic, and did a 
science experiment to show why blubber is so 
important!  



 This month, love is in the air! For first part of 
the month we will be indulged in all things 
Valentine’s Day related.  We will set up a mini post 
office with all the supplies needed to make letters 
for their loved ones!  We will also have a few other 
themes which I have created fun, hands-on 
activities for the kiddos.   

 Here are the themes for February: 

• Dental Health 
• Valentine’s Day 
• Nursery Rhymes 

Here are some important dates for the month 
of February: 

• 2/6 Football Jersey Day 
• 2/7 NO SCHOOL 
• 2/14 Valentines Day 
• 2/17 - 2/21 Mid-Winter Break 
• 2/24 School resumes 

 
 

With love, 

Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Bona, and Mrs. Hassett 


